COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

19th September, 1940.

Dear Sir,
I am in receipt of your letter of the 26th

-

enclosing a copy of one addressed to the Sun Shipbullding

e RS

Dock Co., regarding the approval of a plan of Profile

their Yard Nos. 208/9/10, together with a

question, end I have to thank you for

matter.

vecratarye.

Bennett




